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[                                 “Manners are a way of showing other people we care about them.” 

 Adam (BLAST FROM THE PAST) 
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Dear Parents and Families,  
Last Thursday was our new look family night and what a great way to end Term 2! I 
would like to thank all families who supported and aƩended this event. You would all 
agree, many students showed great courage in showcasing their learning. There were 
definitely many proud moments and highlights, shared by us all, throughout both 
performances! 
 

Combined Schools Choir  
Last night, primary school choirs from all over South Australia gathered at their local 
cinemas for the premiere of the FesƟval of Music Choir Movie ‘Sing.’ Flinders View, 
Port Augusta West and Caritas College were the three Port Augusta children’s choirs 
who conƟnued to sing as best they could aŌer being isolated during lockdown.   
 

Footy Colours Day –Stacey 
Tomorrow our term finishes with ‘Footy Colours Day’ organised by our SRC. Students 
are able to wear their favourite sports team colours, not just football, and provide a 
gold coin donaƟon which is being collected for Kids with Cancer. A student vs teacher 
football match during lunch has also been organised which will be a lot of fun.   
 

School Plus Smart Giving Grant Success  
We are delighted to advise our community that our school has been successful in a 
Schools Plus Smart Giving grant applicaƟon and will be receiving $30,000! We thank 
Danielle Barnes for her hard work in wriƟng the submission and for our success. This 
money will fund a Bush Tucker Garden, created and established by students and the 
community through our school Passion Projects. Our school passion projects are aimed 
at engaging students through interesƟng and authenƟc learning experiences. Some of 
the passion projects completed this term include: Rm 1 & 2’s Market Day, Rm 3’s Pet 
show, Rm 12’s Countries around the World and Rm 18’s Arid Plants Project. Many 
teachers have begun planning their classroom passion projects for next term. 
 

Parent Survey 
Thank you to the parents and carers who have already responded to the parent survey.  
It’s not too late to have your say. You can find the link below, on our School Facebook 
page or via an SMS sent home to you earlier this week.   
 

hƩps://educaƟonsa.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eJ3AXNw9lsJQcdL?Q_DL=nG1bj
ZE6HrWi4iK_eJ3AXNw9lsJQcdL_CGC_14M309JF54tnN1p&Q_CHL=email 
 

The survey should take no longer than 10 minutes to complete and your feedback is 
important to us. We use this feedback to help understand the things we're doing well, 
where we can improve, and what's really important to you as a parent.  
 

Happy holidays, keep safe and remember school finishes at 2.10pm tomorrow!  
 

[A n n a  N a y d a    

 

From the Principal’s Desk… 
DATES TO 

REMEMBER: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TOMORROW 
 

Friday 25th 
September  

 

Early Dismissal 
 

2:10 pm 

FRIDAY 
25th September 

 

Canteen Closed 

 

TERM 4 
DATES 

 

Monday 12 October 
to 

 Friday 11 December  



   

 



   

ROOM 1 
THU BROWN AS For always working to improve and do her best 
ISABELLA WHITAKER AS For asking for help and always trying to improve 
CHEVELLE JONES R For helping those around her to stay focused on learning 
ROOM 2 
JUSTIN MUNN AS For aƩending School Concert and being brave 
CODEY TUIP AS For trying his hardest at SAPSASA in a new sport 
OLIVER KAY R For being resilient at SAPSASA netball when he was challenged 
ROOM 3 
KATIE-LEE PIPER AS Always pursuing her personal best. 
KASEY DODD AS Always pursuing her personal best. 
OMAR RASLAN AS Fabulous aƩendance and always sharing interesƟng learning. 
ROOM 4 
PIPER DRESCHLER AS Showing a high level of focus on her learning 
DRETHAN TOWNSEND AS Being persistent in MathemaƟcs 
TAWANEY SCHMERL R Improving his resilience and having a go at some new learning 
ROOM 11 
KARL KHAN-WILSON AS Having a go at all learning tasks & being kind to others 
TYZAILIN RODERICK AS Having a go at all learning tasks & being kind to others 
QUORLESHA JOHNSON R Improving aƩendance & having a go at all learning experiences 
ROOM 12 
CANDY WILLIAMS R Trying her best & improved aƩendance 
JAYDEN HEINJUS A Pursuing his personal best 
ROOM 18 
CHAYCE QUINTRELL AS A strong posiƟve role model. 
ZOE DODD AS Always treats others as she would like to be treated. 
JAHZEIL GENTLE R Working hard to present book work neatly. 
ROOM 19 
ELLA SURMAN AS Consistently aƩending very well to her learning. 
SHAYLAH SAUNDERS-SMITH AS Making small improvements in her learning. 
NIKAYA WEETRA R Making small improvements in her wriƟng. 

 “ALL STARS” Term 3 Week 10
 

Wellbeing Leader - Working together to achieve
 

Students are selected by their teacher and peers to parƟcipate in a shared lunch and 
some free Ɵme to acknowledge the great work they have been doing.   

 

                    SAVE THE DATE 
   

RESCHEDULED SCHOOL PHOTO DATE – 
 

WEDNESDAY 28TH OCTOBER 
(WEEK 3, TERM 4) 

 

ORDERS CAN BE MADE ONLINE OR BY BRINGING STUDENT 
ENVELOPES, WITH CORRECT MONEY, TO THE FRONT OFFICE. 

 

Thank you to the BUTLER family 
for their generous donation. 

DonaƟons of second hand uniforms are 
welcome.  Clothing must be washed and  

in good condiƟon.   
DonaƟons can be leŌ at the Front Office. 



 

    

SAPSASA Sports Day 
On Tuesday 1st September a group of Year 4 to 7 students travelled to SƟrling North Primary School to parƟcipate in 
Northern SAPSASA AthleƟcs against other schools in our region. Students who are selected are usually those who 
performed well at our own Sports Day. However, due to ours being postponed due to poor weather, those who went 
were students who did well in their Physical EducaƟon lessons. All students represented Flinders View Primary School 
wonderfully, they were brave and pursued their personal best when compeƟng in events.  
 

In Health we have been focusing on being the master, not the vicƟm of our feelings and selecƟng coping strategies to 
calm ourselves down when we are feeling angry, frustrated, annoyed, etc. All students did brilliantly throughout the 
day controlling their emoƟons and being resilient, geƫng back up when they fell down and supporƟng others in their 
events. 
 

A big thank you to Mrs Waterman, Miss Kay and Kayden for their help and support (and their great measurement and 
raking skills on the long jump pit). Also, a big thank you to all family and friends who aƩended to cheer and encourage 
our students. 
 

SAPSASA State Football and Netball Carnival 
During Week 8 Tia-Rose Dyson, Josh Saunders and Mr U parƟcipated in the SA School Sport SAPSASA Football and 
Netball Carnival in Adelaide. Kyreese Stapleton was also selected, however was unable to play due to injury. The team 
they were represenƟng was Northern, selected from schools across Port Augusta, Roxby Downs and surrounding 
regions.  
 

The netball team finished in 4th place in Country Division 1. They won 6 games and only lost 3. The football team 
finished in 2nd place in Country Division 2. They won 8 games and lost only 1. This is a fantasƟc achievement for both 
teams. Tia and Josh should be extremely proud of themselves and their team.  
 

Last night, primary school choirs from all over South Australia gathered at 
their local cinemas for the premiere of the FesƟval of Music Choir Movie 
‘Sing.’ Flinders View, Port Augusta West and Caritas College were the three 
Port Augusta children’s choirs who conƟnued to sing as best they could 
aŌer being isolated during lockdown.   
 

The combined choirs met and sang together for the first Ɵme at Augusta 
Cinema. They also viewed ‘Behind the Scenes’, a movie made of exclusive 
behind the scenes choir footage taken this year during rehearsals at 
individual schools.  
 

Our young choir have done an inspiring job conƟnuing to learn and pracƟce 
songs throughout the year, not knowing if they would ever get to perform 
them in public.  
 

This is only the second Ɵme in 129 years that the FesƟval of Music choir 
live concert has had to be cancelled, the first Ɵme was during the Spanish 
Influenza epidemic in 1917.  
 

Watch out for opportuniƟes to hear the choir in acƟon next term! 

 

FVPS  
Choir 


